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I am very sad to hear that ‘Growth’ is being placed above all else  by this new government. To
risk our cultural heritage is heartbreaking at any time especially when it is to provide yet more
concrete  for the sake of  motor transport  which is extremely bad for the environment.  All they
seem to be interested in is making the rich richer and  encouraging more immigration which
needs more house building and more roads.  I am all for growth..in ways that will make our
island self sufficient, in farming and manufacture, in education and invention.  When a party tells
me that they want to ensure that no child will leave education without  being able to fulfil its
ambitions, to feel useful and valued, with a reason to get out of bed every day  and to know that
basic needs of food, health, warmth, and security in comfortable and  attractive surroundings
will be the norm not a drug induced dream they are the party I will vote for.  If they promise to
reduce the amount of private motorists on the roads, to promote the use of electric cycles and 
make it safer for people to walk along our countries roads—to abolish the idea of nuclear power
plants  and its eternally dangerous waste   That part is the one I will Join.. the  party who believes
in People not Profit!
 

 




